Parks and Recreation Board Report 1/6/20

The year is kicking off for Parks and Rec and we have a lot of plans for the upcoming year.

P&R is working on an internal calendar for the year that we will share out to council and the community in February.

We are starting to plan things out for Dogwood festival and talked about what worked last year and what needs to change this year. One of the items that was discussed was the entertainment and how we can scale it back this year to make it more budget friendly.

Another big item for the year is the natural playscape at triangle park. We are working on presenting something to council and the public in February to get comments so we can start targeting improvements starting in April.

Some of the smaller events we are looking at include:

Movies in the park Camping in the park Yard sale 5k

We still need to put an email blast or a social post out about needing new members.

The next board meeting is 2/3/20. All are welcome to attend.